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Gardening 28th April 2025 

 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Morning Gardening Club 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following on from the success of the morning clubs last academic year, we are pleased to 

announce their return. 

This term we will be opening a morning gardening club to Years 4, 5 and 6 which will be run by 

Miss Rhodes. The club will begin Wednesday 7th May and it will run on Wednesday and Friday 
mornings from 8:30-8:45. Your child is invited to come into school once the gates open at 8:30 
to meet Miss Rhodes at the back entrance to school.  

 

Should your child be interested, please complete the form in the link below by Friday 2nd May 

at 9am: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/j050EYQ6cE 

 

We have a total of 8 places available and if we are oversubscribed on the closing date, names 

will be drawn from a hat. You will be informed by text on Friday 2nd May by the end of the 
school day if your child has been successful. If you do not receive a text then your child has 
been unsuccessful on this occasion and will not have a place in the club however, their name 

will be placed on the reserve list. There is no cost for this club. 

We expect your child to attend all of the sessions wherever possible but if for any reason you 

no longer require the place then please let us know as soon as possible so that we can offer it 
to someone on the waiting list. At the end of the session, the children will be supported in 
getting to their class by Miss Rhodes. 

 

Yours sincerely 
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